May 15, 2020 
The Transition Team continues to work towards safely resuming in-person worship and other activities at Christ Church. We are assimilating the guidance and recommendations from the state of Kentucky, the Kentucky Annual Conference, the Kentucky Council of Churches and a team of medical professionals from Christ Church. Last week we shared that the church building will not be open for activities during May, that summer mission trips have been cancelled and that large special events like VBS will be held online, not in person. We have taken these additional steps:
· A large number of factors must be considered before we can resume in-person gatherings. Sub-teams have been charged with drafting specific plans related to seating, foot traffic, cleaning, worship content and schedule, music, children, ushers/greeters, training and communication.
· A congregational survey to understand your feelings about a return to in-person worship will be sent next week.
We thank you for your prayers and patience as we put the necessary plans and processes in place so that we can safely come together in-person again.

